
Dear Dineshbar Thakur,    

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you of your admission to the undergraduate Computer Science 
program in the Bailey College of Engr & Tech at Indiana State University for Fall 2025.

Dineshbar Thakur
Vill Bhola PO Behrampur
Gurdaspur Punjab  143532 India

March 11, 2025

Please bring a final official transcript or school-certified copy from all non-U.S. institution(s) when you 
arrive.  If you attended a U.S. institution, you may have the official final transcript sent directly from the 
institution to the Office of Admissions at Indiana State University.

Joseph D. Tinsley
Undergraduate Admissions Director

Please let us know how we can be of further help to you in your planning. For answers about your 
immigration status, travel, or orientation to Indiana State University, please contact the Office of 
Admissions at 812-237-2121 or isu-ips@mail.indstate.edu.  When contacting our office, please note 
that your university identification number is 992138350.

Sincerely,

mailto:ips@mail.indstate.edu.

